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FROM THE BOARD OF STEWARDSHIP: 
Thank you for supporting God’s work through    
St. John’s.   Our offering received last weekend: 

General Fund:  $ 7370.50 

 

FROM THE CALL COMMITTEE: 
St. John's has received a letter from 
Pastor John Schultz stating that he is 
returning the call to our congregation.  
 

He believes it is God's plan that he 
remain as pastor of his congregation 
in Plymouth, Wisconsin. May God 
continue to bless Pastor Schultz in 
his Ministry.  
 

Please keep St. John's and the call 
committee in your prayers as we 
proceed with the call process. 

 

Special Voter’s Meeting 
July 9, 2019, 7 p.m. 

A quorum of voting members is 

required to make decisions.   
We did not have enough people 

in attendance last week.   
Please mark your calendars for 

July 9 at 7 p.m.  We want to 
discuss the purchase of 

property on Oak Street. 

 
THANK YOU TO ALL DONORS 
We collected 16 pints for the 

American Red Cross last 

weekend! 

         

Church Office Hours 
Monday–Friday 8:00–11:30/12:30–4:00 

 Email: saintjohnslcms@gmail.com 
 Website:  stjohnslcms.net 

 

TODAY 

at the 10:30 service  
and following 

St. John’s will thank Pastor Gall for 
his 17 years of service,  
congratulate him on 40 years in 
Holy Ministry and honor him and 
Ruth at his retirement. 
 

A potluck meal will follow with 
special speakers and guests to 

honor Pastor and Ruth. 
 

THANKS TO ALL WHO PURCHASED 
SHARES  
to support our students attending the 
National Youth Gathering in Minneapolis 
July 11-15.   
 

Stockholders are invited to a dinner and 
report on July 25 at 5:30 pm.  Please do 
sign up on the main hall bulletin board 
so we can plan for food. 
 

Keep Coralin, Wes, Donetta and Sheryl in 
your prayers that God will bless their 
trip! 
 



 
 

SUNDAY, 9:15 A.M. 
Bible Class with Pastor Fortkamp in 
Trinity A/B 
 

SUNDAY SCHOOL STUDENTS! 
Meet in the Sanctuary for Opening 
Devotions.  Classes will go to the Multi-
purpose area and will dismiss from there 
at 10:15.  For the summer months, in 
place of your offering, please bring 
an item for our FOOD PANTRY! 
 

 

SAVE THE DATE!   
AUGUST 25 AT 11:00 A.M. 
Sunday School Rally Day. 

 Cook out 

 Bounce houses 

  and MORE! 
 

The Women’s Ministry Group  
will not meet Saturday, July 9. 

They will resume their first 
Saturday sessions on August 

3rd when the topic will be about 
“Faye” a blind woman who finds 

faith in the darkest of 
moments. 
 

We would love for more ladies 

to join us! 
 

Stewardship Thoughts: 

Through the working of the Holy 
Spirit, Who opens our hearts and 
minds to understand God’s Word, we 
learn that riches do not consist solely 
of money.  Actually, true riches may 
have very little to do with money.  
True  wealth have to to with a right 
relationship with Jesus, Who brings 
joy, love and peace. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



The Board of Youth Ministry  

will be having a garage sale in the 
fellowship hall on August 9 and 10.   
 

In order to organize donations properly, 
here’s a schedule for drop off days… 
 

SMALL ITEMS: 
 Saturday, August 3 -4:30 to 7PM 
 Sunday, August 4 – 7:30 – 11AM 

LARGE ITEMS: 
 Wednesday, August 7 – 9AM to 2PM 

ALL ITEMS  
 Thursday, August 8 – 1-5PM 

 

We would appreciate if you would mark 
your items prior to donating, but it’s not 
required…but what a timesaver for us! 
 

SAVE THE DATE! 
Larry Brandt Memorial Scholarship 

Golf Outing 
Saturday, September 21 at 1 PM 

 

Tee up today to get in practice for 
this event! 
 
Effingham Recycles  
has put together a 
list of places taking 
recyclables.   
 

Their instructions are 
posted on the bulletin board by the 
office.  Please take one with you. 
REFUSE-REDUCE-REUSE-RECYCLE 

 

ALL THRIVENT MEMBERS are 
eligible to lead a Thrivent Action Team. 
Take a flyer from the bulletin board by 
the office for step by step instructions 
to apply.   
 

YOU, too, can help any organization 
here at St. John’s.  So, far, our 
members have helped fund Cruise 
Night and VBS as well as the 
upcoming Sunday School Rally Day! 

 

AUGUST 7  
FOR GRADES 6 THROUGH HIGH 

SCHOOL! 
Please sign up on the main hall 
bulletin board BEFORE JULY 31st.  
Take a waiver with you to turn in 
on the day of departure. 
 

READ ABOUT TRINITY HOPE on the bulletin 
board in the Atrium: 
Isaiah 52:7 says, “How beautiful on mountains 
are the feet of those who bring good news, who 
proclaim peace, who bring tidings, who proclaim 
salvation, who say to Zion, “Your God reigns!” 
We always say that the children who attend the 
Christian schools that have Trinity Hope feeding 
programs in them, are the best little missionaries! 
They come to school and receive physical food 
for their body, but more importantly they receive 
spiritual food for their soul, by learning about the 
love of Jesus Christ. Then they take that Good 
News and travel home and share it with the rest 
of their family and friends. They are the little “feet 
who bring the good news!” 
 
 
 



CALENDAR OF EVENTS                           June 30-July 7, 2019 

SUNDAY 30 8:00 & 10:30 A.M. WORSHIP 

  9:15 A.M. CHRISTIAN EDUCATION 

NOON POTLUCK LUNCHEON FOR PASTOR GALL AND RUTH 

MONDAY 1 5:00 P.M. BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

TUESDAY 2 6:30 P.M. BUILDING COMMITTEE 

THURSDAY 4 OFFICE CLOSED 

SATURDAY 6 5:30 P.M. WORSHIP 

SUNDAY 7 8:00 & 10:30 A.M. WORSHIP 

  9:15 A.M. CHRISTIAN EDUCATION 
    

BIRTHDAYS 
6/30 Tori Budde, John Romero, Nikki 

Sanders 
7/1 Kassie Stanfield 
7/2 Noah Flach, Brad Jeffries 
7/3 Rhea Hartman, Jill Keitel, Elijah 

Lipe, Christa Tieffel 
7/4 Angie Nelson, Dale Wendte 
7/5 Heidi Kinkelaar, Carol Klein, 

Jennifer Weber 
7/6 Bradley Osborne 
 
ANNIVERSARIES 
6/30/17 Andrew & Carissa Snow 
7/3/10 Michael & Renee Kremer 
7/5/02 Jeff & Ashley Flach 
 
 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 
 

 St. Paul, Blue Point is planning a bus 
trip to the ARK ENCOUNTER on 
Saturday, July 6.  See details on the 
bulletin board by our church office. 

 FISH FRY at St. Paul, Wheeler on 
Friday, July 19 from 4:30 – 7:30 p.m.  
See their poster on the bulletin board 
by the office. 

 

 

THE DOOR OFFERING for our adopted 
Seminary student, Michael Stein and family 
was $1,145.05. 
 

He wrote, in part:  It was a true joy to be and 
worship our Father in Heaven. 
You were very gracious hosts and we thank 
you for your hospitality. 
 

I also thank you for your very generous 
collection on our behalf.  Jo and I are just 
overwhelmed!   
 

My vicarage will end in August our last year of 
seminary begins.  I ask that you keep us in 
your prayers as we look forward to see where 
God leads us. 
 

His personal thank you note is posted on the 
bulletin board by the church office. 
 

REGISTER FOR  

EAGLE’S NEST 

PRESCHOOL!   
 

Visit 

eaglesnestpreschool.com 
 
 


